
PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION
TOWN OF DEEP RIVER, CONNECTICUT

Town Hall                 174 Main Street              Deep River, Connecticut 06417

The regular meeting of the Planning and Zoning Commission scheduled for Thursday, January
17, 2013 has been cancelled. 

The next regular meeting is scheduled for Thursday, February 21, 2013.

Respectfully submitted, 
Nancy J. Howard
Recording Secretary


